SESAAMERICOM

An SES GLOBAL Company

November 8, 2004

Mr. Brian Lamb

CEO

CSPAN

400 N Capital Street NW
Washington, DC 20001

Dear Brian:

Many thanks for hosting the SES Global Board at CSPAN headquarters last week. The
whole board was clearly engaged by your talk judging by the volume of questions.
CSPAN has been an important customer for Americom, not just as a result of your
content but also due to the leadership roles that W _p]ay in

the cable industry and among key programmer groups, respectively. We appreciate the
value of this association and look forward to continuing to build our relationship in the
future.

Thanks again for inspiring our board.

Best regards,






